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Greetings Dear Pastor: 
It is hard to believe that October is over

already. So many different things have been
happening. Starting with my daughter

Rebekah who lives in Longview, Texas
getting engaged. She will be getting married
next July. Wow! Please pray for me, I have

daughters getting married in April, May, and
now July this next year. My heart is full and

my pocket book will be empty! LOL!

We had a ladies meeting this month and had
great attendance. We had 11 ladies in the
meeting and 2 watching the nursery, so 13

adult ladies at the meeting. They play games,
have food and my wife gives a devotion at

the end. It is a great way to create unity
among our ladies.

This next month we will be purchasing a
Songthaew for our church. (Songthaew is a
pick-up truck with 2 rows of seats in back.)

We were looking to get a van and then
something changed my mind. I used my

Toyota Fortuner to pick up ladies for the
meeting  and they trashed the inside of my

vehicle. That changed my mind. LOL!

We are also losing our main translator
December 1st. Please pray we can find a

replacement soon!
Missionary Todd Painter 

This is a picture of our Chinese
interpreting table. My wife types

everything I preaching into a
translator and it comes up

Chinese on the screen.
Fortunately, my wife is a fast
typist. We have three Chinese
who attend faithful and speak

only Chinese.

These girls got saved this past week.
I was having Debbie speak to their

grandfather for me and the little one
started speaking to me in English.

She knew a little English and wanted
to practice. When Debbie started
giving the Gospel the older sister
rushed out of the house to listen.

Both trusted Christ.
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This Burmese lady lives across the
street from our church. She just

moved in about a month ago. She
trusted Christ as her Saviour and

just had a baby a few days later. We
need to start a Burmese ministry
and we even have a worker that
speaks Burmese, but we lack the
man power to expand. Now with

losing our main translator it will be
even more difficult to expand our

outreach. Please pray!


